Sent: 10 March 2019 12:41

To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/0572/P
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: CASES

Dear Leela,

Just to confirm that we have no objection to this application. Apologies
for being late.

All best

Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

20 February 2019
48 Chalcot Road NW1 8LS 2019/0572/P
No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair

On Mon, 4 Feb 2019 at 18:45, Muthoora, Lecla <Lecla.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2019/0572/P

Y499359
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